
Mrs. Thomas’s Class 
Classroom Newsletter 

May 17, 2019 

Dates to Remember 
5/17 – Math Fact 
Fluency Logs Due; Club 
Day 
5/20 – Wacky Spirit 
Week 
5/23 – Parent Night 
5/27 – No School – 
Memorial Day 
5/30 – Class Party 
5/31 – Last Day for 
Students  

Hiker of the Week 
Our Hiker of the Week is 
Nathanael Carver!  
Please bring in 3 
pictures to share with 
the class, 1 show-n-tell 
item, and your Hiker of 
the Week sheet on 
Monday.  Nathanael will 
also be line leader , help 
me teach yoga, and 
greet students as they 
come into the classroom 
each morning after 
yoga! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

  
    
 
 

Classroom News 
 
Our Citizen of the Week is Wren Watson!  It’ll be 
announced Friday morning during Morning Meeting.   
Wren will have lunch with Ms. B! 
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Please cut, sign, & return Newsletter dated  5/17/19 
  
________________________ ____________________________ 
            Child’s Name                                        Parent’s Name 

Students will get to see their End of the Year tests 
either today or Monday & we will go over them. 
The tests will NOT go home.  If you want to see 
your child’s tests, please contact me ASAP as the 
tests will be destroyed on Friday, 5/24 if I do not 
hear from you.  The data sheets  will NOT include 
FAIR testing that is scheduled for next week.  FAIR 
testing is not graded. 
 
Just a reminder to fill out the Parent Survey I sent 
home for first grade.  Your feedback is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
This is our last week for many things such as 
spelling tests, reading, math, & spelling 
homework, Hiker of the Week, & Citizen of the 
Week.  Also, a lot of items will start to come home 
late next week. 
 
           The last day to return school library books 
         is Friday, May 24th. 
 
         
 
 
 
 



Spelling Words 
Focus: r controlled 
 
1) park 6) shirt 
2) smart 7) score 
3) germ 8) north 
4) stern 9) hurt 
5) circle 10) burn 
 
Word of the Week 
accomplishment 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Report Cards 
 
On May 24, all students  
will visit their new  
classrooms for the next 
school year.  Students will 
spend 1 hour visiting & 
getting acquainted with  
their new teacher &  
classroom.  Our class will 
visit Mr. Weissler’s 2nd  
grade classroom. 
 
Graduation for 5th grade is 
On Wednesday, May 29th 
& all students will attend. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
 
  

Parent Night 
 
Parent Night is on Thursday, May 23rd and is a 
pot luck.  You can bring your favorite healthy 
dish to share and/or enter your favorite healthy 
dish to be judged.  You will earn 1 hour of 
volunteer time for bringing in a dish.  Last year 
our pot luck was a huge success & gave families 
the opportunity to mingle. 
 
Also, HLA will hold their annual talent show on 
May 30th.  If your child is interested, please let 
me know.  He/she may do a solo, pair, or group 
performance.  Only one performance per child.  
 
 
 
 
 

Teacher Appreciation Week 
 
Thank you so much for all that you have done for 
me and the staff this week.  We are blessed to be 
apart of such a wonderful HLA family! 
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